Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2004-2005 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 5/02/05


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Sarah Wolpow: 721-0941 

Subject:
‘The Farm to Art Connection: Fiber Arts Around the Bay’
Speaker:    
 Christine Macchi, Executive Director, Maine Fiberarts
When:

Thursday, May 5th at 7:00p.m. 
Where:
Bridge Academy, Dresden

Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) for their final Speaker Series presentation of this season. ‘The Farm to Art Connection: Fiberarts around the Bay’ featuring Christine Macchi of Maine Fiberarts will take place at the Bridge Academy in Dresden at 7pm on Thursday May 5th.

The State of Maine enjoys a talented array of artists, craftspeople, and fiber-producing farms involved in the fiber arts: spinning, knitting, weaving, papermaking, quilting, felting, sculpting and more. The Merrymeeting Bay area, presenting a tapestry of farms, fields, forest and special waters has long been home to fiber farms from the Kendall Brothers, long ago to the Christopher and Chase Tavern Farms today. At the end of 2004, FOMB’s land protection efforts helped protect forever the site of the original Carding Mill along the Abbagadassett River in Bowdoinham. 

Over a period of years, Maine Fiberarts has gathered slides of fiber work from some 100 Maine artists and used this collection, during 2004, to organize 58 fiber exhibitions around the State. Join us for a slide talk and see why the curators were dazzled! The talk includes special images collected from area libraries and historical societies by Jill Snyder Wallace of Brunswick about textile history, as well as images of contemporary fiber work being created by area artists.

 The Speaker Series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia. Additional help is provided from the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy, Maine Island Trail Association and Dresden’s Bridge Academy.

The FOMB “Outside 2005” series of walks and paddles will begin May 29th with a Bay Clean-up and be shortly followed by a “Yarting” Expedition [yachting & art] with Bryce Muir aboard his scow “Toad” on June 8th. The full summer schedule will soon be found on the FOMB web site at  http://link75.org/mmb/    
To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net.
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